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Dear Ms Coffey
 
Please find attached Public Health England’s response to the above consultation. 
 
Should you require any further information please email the NSIP team at
Nsipconsultations@phe.gov.uk
 
Kind regards
 
Carol Richards
NSIP Admin Team 
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Your Ref: HE551507-MMSJV-


VSS-000-ZH-0060 


Our Ref:  CIRIS49647 


Dear Ms Coffey 


 


A303 Sparkford to Ilchester Dualling Scheme 


Application by Highways England for an Order Granting Development Consent for the 


A303 Sparkford to Ilchester Dualling Project - Amendment to the Application and 


inclusion of additional land. 


 
Thank you for your letter of 24th April 2019 inviting Public Health England (PHE) to provide written 
representation for the above National Significant Infrastructure Project (NSIP). 


On this occasion, we have no additional comments to provide at this stage.  


We note that we have replied to earlier consultations, as listed below, and this response should be 


read in conjunction with that earlier correspondence. 


Request for Scoping Opinion      21st December 2017 
Public Consultation: Section 42     Not consulted 


Registration of Interest       7th October 2018 


Representation on the proposed changes to the application  8th March 2019 


 


The additional information supplied does not cause any change to Public Health England’s 


responses above. 


 


Yours sincerely, 


 


 


On behalf of Public Health England 


nsipconsultations@phe.gov.uk 
 
Please mark any correspondence for the attention of National Infrastructure Planning 


Administration. 


Ms Lesley Coffey 


Lead Member of the Panel of Examining Inspectors 


National Infrastructure Planning 


Temple Quay House 


2 The Square 


Temple Quay 


Bristol   BS1 6PN 


2nd May 2019 
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